
Respected Sir/Madam, 

“Greetings from NAAC”! 

The Executive Committee of NAAC has formed a Committee for Binary Accreditation 

under the Chairmanship of Prof. M.K. Sridhar (Member UGC & EC- NAAC, Member 

drafting committee NEP-2020).  The committee has resolved to conduct stake-holder 

interaction in every region to understand the opinions of the stake-holders with regard to 

(not limited to) present accreditation framework, the changes that are required in 

alignment with NEP, Binary accreditation and Institutionalizing quality in HEI.  

In such regard an interaction meet in the virtual form is planned with the stakeholders of 

western region on 7
th
 October, 2021 at 3pm. 

Your presence and valuable suggestions in the web meet will be commendable. 

You are requested to inform all Affiliated/Constituent/Autonomous Higher 

Education Institutions/ Departments stakeholders under the purview of your university to 

participate in an online interaction programme scheduled on (Thursday) 7th 

October 2021 at 3pm by registering in the link given below. 

http://218.248.45.205/webinarregistration/mha_regapplication.php 

  

 Your Cooperation is solicited. 

  

Thanking you. 

  

Western Region Committee 

Dr. Devender Kawday, Deputy Adviser 

Dr. Leena Gahane, Deputy Adviser 

Dr. L. Manjunatha Rao, Deputy Adviser 

Dr. A.V. Prasad, Assistant Adviser 

http://218.248.45.205/webinarregistration/mha_regapplication.php

